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SOUTH SIDE WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT 
 

 GREAT FALLS, Montana – The City of Great Falls has a contract with 

United Materials of Great Falls, Inc. for the replacement of water mains on 2nd 

Avenue South and 12th Street South.  The project will be broken up into Phases to 

help minimize traffic detours and disruptions to water service. 

 Starting Wednesday May 31, 2023, 2nd Avenue South will be closed to traffic 

between 12th Street and 15th Street.  United Materials will provide barricades and 

detour signs in the area for traffic routing.  It is anticipated the work will take five 

weeks to complete depending on weather conditions. 

 Your patience during construction is appreciated.  For more information 

please contact Rob Skawinski with United Materials at 453-7692 or Matt Proud with 

the City of Great Falls at 771-1258. 
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